
October 25, 2017 
 
 
 
Dr. Jonathan Moo 
10709 N Humboldt Dr 
Spokane, WA 99218 
jmoo@whitworth.edu 
 
I am writing to urge Avista to take seriously the challenge posed by global warming by (1) 
stopping as soon as possible purchasing electricity from the Colstrip plant, which is one of the 
major contributors to greenhouse gas emissions in the USA; and (2) to step up investments into 
renewable energy and adopt a much more ambitious agenda towards all renewable energy. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan Moo 


